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The Landaws received their appointment to 
Trinidad and Tobago in 2010. They returned to 
the field to finish their AIM term while they 
awaited deputation. In 2015 they began their 
first term but were not able to get into Trinidad 
due to the banning of missionary visas. The 
Landaws went to Puerto Rico instead and 
worked in the San Juan metro area teaching 
Bible school and helping with a new church. In 
2017 they moved to the southern side of the 
island to help in the least evangelized areas. 
During that time they continued teaching Bible 
school all over the island and oversaw the 
churches in the South. Sis. Cassandra helped 
form a small choir from the churches in that 
area and taught young people piano. The 
Landaws were in Puerto Rico when hurricane 
Maria decimated the island and helped 
distribute humanitarian aid to those who 
needed it most.  
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